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Ref: SRo/NW 

 

 

5 October 2021 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Norfolk Lakes - Important Information 

 

I am writing to inform you of a change of plan to the Norfolk Lakes trip. Due to a number of circumstances 
we will now be running the Year 7 and Year 8 trips at the same time. Both trips will now run from 

Wednesday 24 November to Friday 26 November. The two year groups will occupy separate 
accommodation and will be in different activity groups, so this will not impact on the students’ overall 
experience at all. We will also benefit from being the only school at the activity centre at this time. 
 

I understand that some of our Year 8 families, whose children were originally going the previous week, 
may have prior commitments. If your child is unable to attend on the new dates, please let us know by 
Thursday 7 October and we will provide a refund of your deposit. 
 

We are delighted by how many students have chosen to take part in this fantastic opportunity and can’t 
wait to share with you the full details of activities planned. The information evenings will now also be 
combined into one evening on Thursday 4 November at 6pm. 
 

Please can I also take this opportunity to remind you that the final balance payment is still due by 
Thursday 28 October. 
 

I look forward to seeing you on 4 November. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Mrs S Robinson 

Assistant Headteacher 
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